

Good morning,

Yesterday, the children were practising their spellings for next Friday's (25th November) spelling test. They all have a copy of the spellings. Some children have a different set of spellings on EdShed, which they will find when they login to EdShed.

Please practise these, for at least 10 minutes a day. All the children should have their EdShed logins already. I have attached a list of the main spellings. Don't just rely on using EdShed, use a mixture of EdShed, written methods and placing the words into sentences to help build their spelling knowledge.

Please ensure your child is practising for at least 10 minutes a day.